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A message from the director 
Hello and Happy Fall, everyone! As we are coming off yet
another great summer, I am again so thankful for everything
and everyone who made things possible this summer. From
the campers, staff, caregivers, and Lions; getting to spend
my summer with all of you is what made it the great one it
was. And while I am sad to see summer end, I am excited for
everything that is to come in the following months. We have
respites, rental groups, and summer prep already on the
books. Also, our newsletters will come out every other
month to better ensure that you all are getting the most up-
to-date and best information. I look forward to talking to you
all so soon! 
With Peace and Love, 
Erin Newport
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This past summer was so great! We enjoyed everything from the
Wild West to Christmas, the Olympics, Halloween, and more!
We reached new heights on the Ropes Course, crafted endless
crafts, scored goals, and made new friends. Camp is not
possible without all of you and we look forward to all of you
coming!

Our Summer 2025 application will go live in October! We look
forward to seeing you all then!

Lions Clubs! We will send out
our grill schedule for the
summer in the coming
months. 
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Colorado Lions camp program updates

We have 6 Respites this season! This year we
are offering a variety of dates and kinds of
Respites, we have multiple Thursday-Sunday
weekends and 2 will be off-site weekends. For
more information check out our website!

updates on the summer

We have updated our Amazon Wishlist!
Camp would not be made possible without
the donations we receive!

We just had our workday and are so
thankful for everyone's help in continuing to
make camp beautiful! See some pictures
from the day to the right and below!

off season here at camp
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Photo Gallery

Colorado Lions Camp Workday

Summer 2024 Photos
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